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Advancing the 5-Year Service Plan (2024-2028) & 10-Year 
Outlook Reset  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Endorse the project purpose and work plan for the next 5-Year Service Plan (2024-

2028) & 10-Year Outlook. 
 
Advice and Other Information 

The TTC Board adopted the following member motions: 

1. The TTC Board request the Chief Executive Officer consider options for improving 
service levels and reliability on the Leslie 51 route, in line with ridership demand, 
through possible increased service, splitting the route north and south of Leslie 
station, and other last mile options as part of the 2023 Annual Service Plan. 
 

2. The TTC Board request staff to review ridership levels on different weekdays due to 
changing work and travel patterns and incorporate the findings in the development 
of the next 5-Year Service Plan & 10-Year Outlook. 


